
From: Bryan Marsh [mailto:bmarsh@1nbcarlyle.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 12:25 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Increased fees 
 
I feel it is not fair for community banks like ours to be assessed higher FDIC fees because of the 
decisions larger banks have made. We have not participated in the bailout money and we have 
no plans. Charge the banks that need or took the bailout money and that have operated in an 
irresponsible manner. We’ve served our community since 1878 with fairly priced banking 
products and intend to do so now and in the future. Please do not penalize our customers and the 
community banks across the nation for what took place on Wall Street! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bryan Marsh 
CEO 
First National Bank in Carlyle 
891 Fairfax Street 
Carlyle, Illinois 62231 
618-594-2491 Phone 
618-594-4154 Fax 
618-791-7736 Cell 
  


